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Tracking North Korean Missile Programs

New tools have allowed open source researchers to track the development and testing of 
missiles in ways that only governments might have done just a decade ago. These tools 
allow tracking locations involved in testing and production, as well as to model the missiles 
themselves. 

Professor JEFF LEWIS, of Middlebury Institute of International Studies at Monterey and MIIS’s 
James Martin Center for Nonproliferation Studies, will talk about the art and science of tracking 
missile development in North Korea and what that tells us about future trends. 

Given our inability to deliver in-person 
programming, the Korea-Pacific Program—
directed by Stephan Haggard and Munseob Lee—
is turning to a weekly webinar series. We will be 
looking at a diversity of issues this spring, from 
Korea’s response to the pandemic, to the LGBTQ 
community in Korea, to developments on the 
political front in both North and South Korea.  
We hope that you will join us. 

May 11, 2020 | 12:30 – 1:30 p.m. PDT 
Register at: https://ucsd.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_sRXl10zKTFutQ9XhDbgBUA

THIS SERIES HAS RECEIVED GENEROUS 
SUPPORT FROM THE KOREA FOUNDATION. 

https://ucsd.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_sRXl10zKTFutQ9XhDbgBUA

